
E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
March 8, 2005 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: A. McBeath, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: Bereavement 
 
ORIGINATOR: B. Holt, Executive Director, Instructional & Curricular Support Services 
 
RESOURCE 
STAFF: Cheryl Evers, David Fraser 
 

INFORMATION 
 
Adeline (Linda) Arnold passed away February 15, 2005 at the age of fifty-four years. 
 
Linda began her teaching career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1982 at Continuing 
Education.  She began teaching at Queen Elizabeth in 1994 and then held the position of 
Department Head at Queen Elizabeth effective 2001.  Linda was on leave at the time of her 
death. 
 
She is survived by her children David, Mark and Lynn-Marie. 
 
A memorial donation has been made to the Cross Cancer Institute on behalf of the Board of 
Trustees and Administration. 
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